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February 10, 2017 
 
City of Columbus 
Department of Technology 
  Fiscal Office/Accounts Payable 
ATTN: Joe Vonville 
PO Box 2949 
Columbus, Ohio 43216-2949 
 
Dear Mr. Vonville,  
 
Asysco would like to thank you for your business and continued confidence in our 
solutions. Please know that Asysco strives to improve every aspect of our service to 
you. Keeping the City of Columbus Department of Technology informed of changes 
is one of those ways to service you.  
 
In accordance with original agreement, we are notifying you of an increase to your 
annual licensing maintenance of 1%. This increase will take effect in March 2017 
and is reflected in your next invoice for licensing. The current license for this 
software expires on March 14, 2017. This renewal is for the license period of March 
15, 2017 through March 14, 2018. Time is currently of the essence for this renewal 
to ensure no lapse of licensing for this software.  
 
 
Also, please note our new address below. We’ve “migrated” the office from Florida 
to Georgia. If you would like to discuss this license renewal, please feel free to 
contact our office.  
 
 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Asysco, Inc. 
By:  Jayson B. Goldman  

President 
 
 
 
 


